

## **COUNCIL CONSULTATION**

This resolution is from the minutes of Full Council on Wednesday 8 February 2017.

• At the Full Council Meeting on Wednesday 8 February 2017, the Council voted unanimously in favour to seek the approval of the Secretary of State for Communities to apply for a PWLB loan of £240,000 up to 20 years for the purchase of new premises as we are leasing the current building. The annual loan repayments will come to around £17,112 on a reducing basis and will be paid from the precept budget. The level of Precept has not been increased in order to pay the costs of the loan. Your views and opinions on this matter are invited by 28th April 2017. More details regarding the purchase and reasons behind it can be found on the council website.

www.whittleseytc.com, under the tab 'Council Communications'

Mrs Sue Piergianni Town Clerk & RFO Whittlesey Town Council Grosvenor House Grosvenor Road Whittlesey, PE7 1AQ

Or by email: whittleseytowncouncil@btconnect.com